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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

HOP COMMISSION
[Filed March 25, 2024, 3:07 p.m.]

The Washington hop commission has changed the date of its May 
regular meeting, previously scheduled for May 15, 2024. The meeting 
has been rescheduled for May 13, 2024. This information is being filed 
as required by RCW 42.30.075.

Interested individuals may contact the Washington hop commission 
at 509-453-4749 prior to each scheduled date for the specific time, 
location of each meeting, and special accommodations.
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